
Youth News ~ May 13, 2017 
Easter Sunday was a very powerful morning as we watched members of the youth group help 
serve during Sunrise Service!  It is so exciting to see them grow and show their love for God!  
Thank you for your continuing support of our Mother's Day flower sale! You can pick up your 
flowers on Saturday, May 13th!  If you have any questions about flowers, please contact Pastor 
Jaime.  Finally, keep watching for upcoming newsletters and announcements—Some really cool 
and different things are in the making for this summer’s youth program.  Pastor Jaime.   
 
 


